
LITTLE SPARROWS NURSERY SCHOOL- NEWS YOU CAN USE!

DECEMBER
“Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you. He is Christ the Lord.”   ~Luke 2:8-11

It’s a time to celebrate the most wonderful time of the year.  Unto us a child is born!  Although

we have many exciting things to look forward to in December, let us reflect on the many

blessings of November.

Thank you to our class parents for organizing the Thanksgiving parties. The children enjoyed

singing songs, performing for their loved ones and eating yummy turkey!  Gobble, Gobble.

Welcome to our new music teacher, Ms. Alicia.  Ms Alicia comes to us with an extensive

background in music. Ms. Alicia will be working  with our children to prepare for the upcoming

and festive Christmas Concerts on December 22nd and December 23rd.

Thank you to all the families that donated to the
Ossining Food Pantry in Mount Kisco.  We delivered
approximately 500 lbs of food.

Christmas Concerts Upcoming Dates

Chapel 12/7
2’s -T/TH 3’s Music 12/2, 12/9, 12/12, 12/16

December 22nd December 23rd MAD Science 12/21

Main Lobby Sanctuary Christmas Concerts 12/22 & 12/23

2’s M/W/F 4’s

December 23rd December 23rd

Large Motor Room Sanctuary


